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8th September 2023 

 
Dear parents/carers,  
  
Mrs Wright will be running a choir club on a Tuesday after school from 3:25pm- 4:30pm. The club 
will be open to children in Years 1- Year 6.  
 
The club will run on the following dates:  
 

*Tuesday 19th September 2023 
*Tuesday 26th September 2023 

*Tuesday 3rd October 2023 
*Tuesday 10th October 2023 
*Tuesday 17th October 2023 

Half term 
*Tuesday 31st October 2023 

*Tuesday 7th November 2023 
*Tuesday 14th November 2023 
*Tuesday 21st November 2023 
*Tuesday 28th November 2023 
*Tuesday 5th December 2023 

 
 
If your child would like to attend, please complete the Google Form.  
 
The form can be located here: https://forms.gle/RPueTTTudiYAdNyW8 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
  
Kind regards,  

 

 

Mrs McAleny  

https://forms.gle/RPueTTTudiYAdNyW8

